Ben Foxe

From: Matt Stubbs

Sent: Friday, 11 September 2020 7:50 AM

To: StaySafe

Subject: RE: Uncorrected confidential hearing transcript - Staysafe inquiry
Sensitivity: Confidential

Hi Ben,

My apologies for the late response.

| have been attempting to receive a comment from NSW Ambulance regarding the question taken on notice relating to
paramedics within our area. To date | have not received a response.

Thanks,
Matt

Regards,

Matt Stubbs
Manager Technical Services
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council
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From: StaySafe <StaySafe@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 25 August 2020 4:43 PM

To: Matt Stubbs

Subject: Uncorrected confidential hearing transcript - Staysafe inquiry
Importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear Mr Stubbs





